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Re-turn 
Scheme

Mr. Ruddle’s class took our school’s Re-turn recycling bin to the local
return point as part of their learning about the bottle deposit scheme. 

They returned bottles and cans collected at school and raised
€27.50. Well done to all involved for promoting recycling in the our

school.

Thanks to Dan Cahill for organising the sponsorship
and donation of a laptop from Regeneron.



Well done to the Courtenay Kings who represented our school at the Féile
Fichille Chess Tournament in Corpus Christi NS, Limerick!

 Courtenay Kings placed 8th out of 14 schools — a fantastic achievement!
This Wednesday will mark the final day of Courtenay Chess Club for this school

year, and everyone is looking forward to the end-of-year Chess Club Party!
A big thank you to Mr. Shepherd and Mr. Sheridan for their continued

promotion of our Chess Club.
 


